From: Allen, Antonio W. <Antonio.Allen@chicagopolice.org>
Sent: Saturday, July 26, 2014 1:16 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Recent Trip 

 

Mr. Berlin 

This is just a follow-up email after returning from my Huntsville Alabama trip to attend the ATF’s BATS user conference.  I was there from Monday 21 JUL to Thursday 24 JUL 2014.  My airfare, partial per diem and associated expenses are being paid by the ATF.  Nothing further to note.

Thank you

Det. Antonio Allen #21244
Explosives Technician

